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TO:  Medicaid I/DD Waiver Providers 
  DDD Staff 
 
FROM: Mary Brogan, Administrator  
  Developmental Disabilities Division 
 
SUBJECT: Training on Appendix K Operational Guidelines Version 2 
 
 
The Department of Health, Developmental Disabilities Division (DDD), will be 
conducting an on-line training on the: 
 

Appendix K Operational Guidelines Version 2 for  
Medicaid I/DD Waiver Providers and DDD Staff  

 
Tuesday, May 5 

1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Please join using:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82470146238 

 
At the end of the presentation, there will be a time for Q&A to address questions on 
changes in the Appendix K Operational Guidelines Version 2 as well as a time to 
address overall questions on the implementation of the Operational Guidelines. We are 
accepting questions in advance of the training up until the close of business on Friday, 
May 1, 2020. Please feel free to submit your questions to doh.dddcrb@doh.hawaii.gov. 

You may also ask any questions you have during the Q&A part of the training.  
 
As a reminder, the Appendix K Operational Guidelines Version 2 is posted on the DDD 
website, on the COVID-19 page for Waiver Providers, under Appendix K References at 
https://health.hawaii.gov/ddd/covid-19/waiver-providers/ 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to call the Community Resources Branch at 
(808) 733-2135. 
 
 
c: Jon Fujii, DHS-MQD 
 Aileen Manuel, DHS-MQD 
 DDD Management Team 
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